



COVID-19 GUIDANCE FOR PARENTS

1.   We recommend that all parents read the following government advice before booking a place 

for their child on the Discovery STEM Education Holiday Programmes: https://www.gov.uk/

government/publications/guidance-for-parents-and-carers-of-children-attending-out-of-school-
settings-during-the-coronavirus-covid-19-outbreak/guidance-for-parents-and-carers-of-children-

attending-out-of-school-settings-during-the-coronavirus-covid-19-outbreak
 

2.     We ask that parents drop and collect their children from a member of the Discovery STEM 

staff team at the entrance of the centre to reduce the number of people entering the centre. Please 
ensure that you leave a 1 metre + distance between yourselves and other parents waiting to drop 

or collect children. Please take your child as soon as the session finishes so that the next group 
have space to enter. We won’t be able to provide as much individual feedback as we usually do at 

the end of the sessions but we will send feedback and advice to parents via email.
 

3.     Please ensure that your child only brings food for themselves and not to share with others. 

They will need to bring a large water bottle labelled with their name. We will not be able to fill 
bottles with water or provide cups of water at this time.

4.     The toilet will be available for use by children who are attending but not for parents or siblings.

5.     Please ensure that your child washes their hands before attending the centre.

6.     Please ensure that your child wears clean clothes and shoes.

7.     Please speak to your child about catch it, bin it, kill it, hand washing and sneezing into elbows.

8.     Whenever possible please do not use public transport to travel to and from the Discovery 

STEM Education Centre. 
9.     If we are contacted by Track and Trace we will contact you to ask whether you have opted out 

of Track and Trace before passing on your details.
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